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Learn more at StopLawsuitAbuseNV.com
PAID FOR BY NEVADANS FOR FAIR RECOVERY

Instead of siding with working families, too many Nevada politicians are siding with greedy 
attorneys by passing laws that make it easier and more lucrative for the lawyers to file lawsuits – 
and make it more expensive for everyone to live.

We need Nevada’s elected officials to represent us and start working to bring costs down 
for hard-working families!

It’s no surprise trial attorneys have contributed more than $4.5 million to Nevada politicians 
and candidates since 2017.4 

Nevadans all over the state are struggling with an affordability crisis, and too many families cannot 
afford necessities like housing, groceries, insurance, utilities, transportation and healthcare. 

Lawsuit abuse is driving up the cost of living for all of us. Frivolous lawsuits against 
businesses and individuals get passed along to us all in the form of higher prices for 
insurance, housing, food, transportation and more!

According to the U.S. Chamber of Commerce, the hidden costs of lawsuits is over 
$4,600 in higher costs per Nevada household annually.1  

Excessive litigation also deters businesses from investing in the state and costs over 
31,000 Nevada jobs every year.2  

The average Nevadan spends 5% of their annual salary on car insurance alone3  – 
higher costs made worse by excessive litigation and insurance liability requirements. 

Greedy Billboard & TV Attorneys’
Lawsuit Abuse  Costs Us All

Urge Nevada Legislators to Protect Nevada Families, 
NOT GREEDY LAWYERS

Nevada Legislators Should Represent Us,
NOT GREEDY LAWYERS


